
From: "GEORGIANNE HOUSER" <xxxx@yyy.zzz> 
Date: Tue, 3/1/2011 4:24:06 PM 
To: "planning"  
Subject: Taormina's Towers 

 
March 1, 2011 

 

 

Honorable Planning Commission 

 

We respectfully request that the towers Mr. Taormina is requesting permission to erect be refused. We would 

also like to see the existing towers removed as well. 

 

Namely: 

 

1.  My husband has implanted cardiac devices and I am concerned that that many high frequency radio 

towers could cause problems. The map shows the radio beam going to VC passing directly over our home. 

Don has already had one pacemaker failure, the cause of which was never determined.  

 

2.  They interfere with telephones and other electronic devices in the neighborhood. I need to be able to call 

an ambulance if necessary, as I have several tmes in the past. 

 

3.  Our properties are adjacent to Mr. Taormina's property and antenna. 

 

4.  If a blinking red light is required it would blink into our home and be very distracting and, in my opinion, 

make our properties unsaleable. 

 

5.  If a light is not required we feel the high towers would be a danger to Care flight at night. 

 

6.  In the event of a fire in this neighborhood, would water bombers and heilicopters carrying water be 

endangered. The smoke could obscure the towers.  

 

7. They are ugly and belong out in the desert, not in a housing development. 

 

8.  Is the Planning Commission and County prepared to assume responsibility for loss of life or property due 

to those towers? 

 

I could go on and on but I hope you get my drift. 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration 

 

Georgianne Houser, Block U, lots 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 8, 9, and 29 

 

 


